Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing
Monday, January 8, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 4:12 P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade. Present were
Bonnie Hult and Kay Hull. Paul Ross and Jeff Rubin were absent.

The minutes of December 11" were approved as circulated.

Under “Old Business”, Jeff Slade reported the EPLM/JHPC project is moving forward. There
will be more Historic Village of Ellenville Landmarks brochures printed and available. He is
getting price quotes for signage and poles.

There was no further information presented regarding the Ellenville/Wawarsing Park or the
Ellenville Fire Station.

Commissioners Ross and Rubin have both reapplied to serve another 3 year term on the
JHPC. Their terms had expired as of 12/31/17.

One licensed Real Estate Broker has expressed an interest in working with us in an effort to
better market local landmarked sites that are available for sale.

Under “New Business", the JHPC received a proposal from Ms. Herscher suggesting the
placement of an historic marker in Port Ben to commemoarate the site of the Old99er/Benny
DePuy legend. We were able to speak with Ms. Herscher, by phone, during our meeting. Joff
advised her that our “mission” thus far, has been to identify buildings and obtain historic
signage, and advise the property owners of any tax credits that might be available to them. The
Proposal is an interesting concept, but we feit that it should be discussed further when all
commissioners are available.

There was no other “Commissioner Concerns” to discuss at this time.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 12, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. and today’'s meseting was
adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



